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"Why do you look for the living among the dead?
He is not here; he has risen!”

(Luke 24:5b-6)

Please remember Bruce and his family as
they mourn the loss of our dear friend

Eileen Wheatley. She died peacefully at
home after a long illness.

Loving God we thank you that for Eileen
Sorrow and sickness have ended,

death itself is past
and she lives for ever in Your love and care.

The funeral will be at 
Sawston Free Church

17th July, 2pm

In your prayers...





Sawston Free Church
1 High Street, Sawston, Cambridgeshire, CB22 3BG 

7pm-9pm, Wednesday 26th June 

OPEN TO ALL!

GENERAL ELECTION 2024

HUSTINGS
Your chance to meet & question the Candidates
for the Constituency of South Cambridgeshire 



Christians Together in Sawston
Holiday Club 2024

Tying in with our theme for the year, Story Story Story - imagine we are
gathering round the campfire, wrapped in our cosy camp blankets and

armed with steaming mugs of hot chocolate and marshmallows on sticks
to toast in the flames, as we listen to and share stories of Jesus together.
What stories did Jesus tell and what stories were told about him? How

does his story mingle with our stories?

Volunteers Wanted!
to help set up on Monday 29th July and then help put things away

afterwards on Friday 2nd August early afternoon.
to help with various other tasks – security, and making refreshments.

to help with the children.  Nicola provides most of the resources needed
and has a meeting with the volunteers every day before Holiday Club

starts to guide them on the morning’s varied activities. There’s no need to
worry about preparing beforehand – its all done for you.

 to pray for Holiday Club.

Volunteers gain a lot from Holiday Club – it’s such a very rewarding
experience getting to know the children and working with them. You may
come away exhausted – but it’s a nice exhausted and you will treasure the

experience.

More information on the theme can be found at https://urc.org.uk/your-
faith/children-young-people/children-youth-work/holiday-club-materials/

(select Sparks and Stories.)

We need volunteers in order to make Holiday Club happen. We really
cannot do it without you. If you would like to know more, please ask Mary

or Matthew.  

And please let Maggie know if you are interested in helping by 10 July.




